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WFWP Ireland together with the Sisters of Faith for Peace held a Family Peace and Interfaith Walk and 

Picnic, and marked the UN Day of Families which takes place annually, on 15 May 2022. 

 

We had a lovely diverse group of people from Muslim, Christian, Jewish and Unificationist background, 

celebrating our common values and belief in the family. 

 

Together, we walked a loop walk in the beautiful Marley Park in Dublin and enjoyed a picnic on the 

green. We really enjoyed just connecting and being together in such a relaxing and friendly way, and 

building bridges of friendship across the boundaries of the different faiths. 

 

Thanks again to all those who supported this event! 

 

Doris McCann 

 

WFWP Ireland President 


